Harrow in LEAF publication

Warning from Harrow BeeKeepers Association

o

UK sightings of Asian Hornets increasing.

It’s important that Harrow allotment holders and members of the public are aware of this non-native species
and the implications for bees and other pollinators.

Members could download the Asian Hornet Watch App. This is where photos can be taken with location,
which can be directly uploaded to the government website for non-native species.

For full details of how much of a danger they are to UK pollinators please visit:

https://www.ashford.gov.uk/environmental-concerns/pest-control/asian-hornets/

To download the Government app to report sightings please visit:

https://www.gov.uk/government/news/new-app-to-report-asian-hornet-sightings

Help prevent the spread of this deadly and
invasive species around the UK.
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